
A FEW KEY DATES IN UUCC HISTORY 
 
1951 January 28 – Fellowship has its first meeting. 
 March 14 - Unitarian Fellowship of Columbia     
 receives charter from American Unitarian Association. 
 
1965 Fellowship selects Shepard Boulevard site for     
 future building.  
 
1970 Fellowship moves to Shepard Boulevard.   
    
1980 October 26 - Fellowship installs its first minister, the    
 Rev. Gertrude V. Lindener (later Lindener-Stawski).  
 
1986 Gertrude Lindener-Stawski resigns as minister. 
 
1987    Interim Period begins with the Rev. George Brooks. 
 
1989 Church calls the Rev. William Haney as minister. 
 
1992 Kathie Bergmann becomes Church Admin-  
 istrator; Desi Long becomes Music Director. 
 
1995 Joy Amuedo becomes Director of Religious Education. 
 Church votes to expand Shepard Boulevard rather than to 
 purchase United Methodist building on Broadway. 
 
1998 UUCC completes Shepard Boulevard expansion.  
2003 Church dedicates Memorial Garden. 
2004 Lisa Fritsche becomes DRE. 
2005 UUCC becomes a Welcoming Congregation (to   
 GLBT community). 
2009 William Haney resigns as minister, effective May   
 2010. 
2010 Interim period begins with the Rev. Sue Spencer. 
 
2012  (projected) UUCC calls new settled minister!! 
 
    

 
 
 


